CONCEPCION. October the 30st 1950

Dr. John Gorrel, M.D. Associate Professor Hospital Administration Golumbia University New York

Dear Dr. Gorrel:

Dr. Vera is having a good deal of work in Talca's General Hospital (Hospital de Talca). He is very appreciated and he has secured himself the cooperation and sympathies of the personnel and medical staff for his work.

I have not seen him jet, but I sent -

As for the copies of my papers read in Rio, I have sent word to Felix Lamela to send you an - english translation, but I guess that that they are - going to be printed very soon.

It was very nice to meet you at Rio - and I hope to have you in Chile where you have many - friends who appreciate you very sincerely.

Thank you for your very cordial invitation to visit you and Mrs. Gorrel is my next trip to the States. Believe me that Mrs. González and I wish to have the opportunity.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Ignacio González G.